From: Lupe Carrasco

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Dakota Neel; Robert McNeill; Robert Grubbs

Subject: SRO SWD #101

Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 2:06:40 PM

Attachments: image001.png
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Ms. Patterson/Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Groves,

Attached is a copy of the soil samples taken on April 15, 2016. Please note S2-1" and S2-3’sample
results may have been transposed. | notified Ms. Patterson of this potential error during a visit to her
office. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Lupe Carrasco
Environmental Coordinator
Concho Resources

Cell: 575-725-0787

Office: 575-748-6933

gCa rrasco@concho.com

1401 Commerce Drive
Carlsbad, NM 88220

= CONCHO

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information herein, is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please immediately notify
the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Thank you.

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com]
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 10:33 AM

To: Lupe Carrasco; Amanda Trujillo Davis; Dakota Neel
Subject: [External] SRO SWD #101

**** External email. Use caution. ****
THANK YOU,

Celey Keene

Lab Director

Cardinal Laboratories
101 East Marland

Hobbs, NM 88240

T. (575) 393-2326
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F: (575) 393-2476
e-mail: celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the
individual/firm named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the
employee/agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone in order
to return the message. We would like your feedback about the services you have received from
Cardinal Laboratories. Click on the following link to complete a brief survey,

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Z7IXYQQ. Thank you.
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